
Courtesy visit by His Eminence Bishop Shomali from Saint Mary of Nazareth Church 
 

On 28 September 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 
received a courtesy visit by His Eminence Bishop William Shomali from Saint Mary of 
Nazareth Church. Saint Mary of Nazareth Church sponsors Our Lady of Peace Center 
for Persons with Disabilities to which the government of Japan extended a grant of 
US$ 89,917 for the provision of rehabilitation equipment under the scheme called Grant 
Assistance for Grass-roots Human Security Projects (GGP). 

Bishop Shomali explained activities of the church during the Covid-19 pandemic and 
repeatedly expressed his gratitude for Japan’s assistance, hoping for the further 
cooperation with Japan. 

 
 

 
 
 


